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	The Bargaining Committee met again on May 8, 2018 for the purpose of negotiating a new contract. We were able to make some progress with movement from both sides and made tentative agreements on more of the non-economic proposals. However, we still have several non-economics left to discuss as we head into the final week of negotiations.  

  We plan on having these open non-economics resolved early next week so that we can begin concentrating on economics (Health Care, Pension, Wages, Vacation, etc.). We will meet every day next week in an effort to work toward a fair contract that the Bargaining Committee can bring to the Membership on May 20th, 2018.  We will keep our members updated as things progress and post updates on the website (uaw592.com). 
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						In Solidarity,
						Your Bargaining Committee
